
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Midland Counties are sad to hear of the passing  
on Monday 15th September of Barry Parker.  
A level 4 Track Official and administrator.   

Barry initially ‘worked’ in the North, where he became Hon. 
Secretary of the Area Association, but later transferred his allegiance 
to the Midlands, where he officiated on both Track and Field and off 
track.  He also became Hon. Secretary of the EA’s Midland and South 

West Officials Secretary.  More recently, his deteriorating health 
meant he had to restrict his involvement. 

 
Thank you, Barry for your support of the Midland Counties and the 

sport in general. 
 

Our thoughts are with Ruth, Steven, Karen and the family. 
 

Funeral details will be circulated when they are known. 
 


